
 

Croix Chordsmen Receive $1000 Check From Andersen Corporation 

Shown receiving the check for the chapter are front (left to right) - Chapter President Warren Wilson and Grant 
Coordinator Jerry Herbst.  

Andersen Corporation, Community Relations Department has donated $1000 to the Croix Chordsmen barbershop 
chorus. This is in response to a grant request submitted to Andersen Corporation for funding to upgrade the 
informal uniforms of the chorus, which are worn when the chorus performs at church services and other 
community activities. We expect the upgrades to give our uniforms a dressier, more professional appearance. 

 


